
TITLE SUBTITLE  

 

Issue #  

  

  

 
      

KNIGHTS IN REGALIA   
  IN THIS THE FIFTH ISSUE  

A Word from Father Chauncey!  

 

Brother Knights, 

Happy Easter! Having been given this 
opportunity to share with you in the April 
issue of the Knightly Cricket, my mind 
and heart are filled with all of the work the 
Lord Jesus has been doing these past 
few weeks. 

During the season of Lent, we priests 
heard countless confessions for many, 

many hours. So many people were well 
prepared and open to God’s mercy for life 
changing conversions this year. All of us 
have taken note of how much work the 
Holy Spirit of God is doing in the lives of 
so many people. Wow! 

Holy Week was also particularly powerful. 
A much greater number of people told me 
this year how much they were impacted 
by liturgies on Wednesday night, 
Thursday night, Friday afternoon, 
Saturday night and Easter Sunday 
morning.  Many people seem to be 
returning to their Catholic faith with 
newfound devotion. 

I am so grateful for you brother knights 
and so many other parishioners who 
step-up and involve yourselves in the 
mission of the Church.  Many visit the 
sick and homebound, support the youth 
and young families of the parish, You 
take pride and responsibility for helping 
the community of the parish. Knights 

showing up all together and in blue for 
Blue shirt Sunday mass and communion 
so that parishioners may be inspired by 
seeing so many men. Men who are proud 
of their Catholic faith and identity.  I thank 
you for your service and dedication. 

Please pray that each and every one of us 
may remain open to be a part of the great 
work that God is doing now among us in 
this parish.  I thank you also for your 
prayers and support of me, your pastor. 
May I ask you for both your prayers and 
your words of wisdom as we proclaim our 
Catholic faith together. 

Blessings + 

Father Chauncey 
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My Brother Knights, 

God’s blessings on you during this time of Lent.  As always, my mind wonders to these days of 

fasting, of sacrifices that we give to strengthen our love towards our Lord.  I search my soul, my 

mind, my heart to find my purpose as a servant of God.  I read, I pray, I listen, I see the goodness 

of His creation and His love for us. 

Quotes from “America Needs Fatima”, “I am concealing myself from you so that you can discover by 

yourself what you are without me, - God to St. Margret of Cortona”.  Have you, my brother Knight, 

as I have, experienced weeks, months perhaps years of feeling a separation from your heavenly 

Father. 

The loneliness that engulfs us, the false pretense that all is OK, yet hungering for truth within our 

souls.  This is the time to reconcile, to amend our faults that led us astray.  This the time to reflect 

on all the love, the goodness of a Father, we have in Jesus Christ.  This is the time to cleanse our 

souls and bring back within our being the true love of Christ. 

As we meditate on His compassion, His love, His death and especially on His giving us 

salvation.  We must atone to all our faults, purify yourself to be as He commanded us to be.  We 

must learn to carry our cross as He did. To reflect on all He has given us as His children. 

Through His death, He gave us salvation that was brought about through His love for us.  We say. 

“Father assist me in doing Your will”.  I will do my best to be as You.  I will fail, fall, but I will get 

up carry my cross and with your forgiveness, love, I will continue my journey with You.  All pains 

will ease and joys and triumph will prevail in Your name.  His presence is waiting for you in the 

Eucharist. 

God’s blessings & a late Happy Easter  “He is Risen”, 

Sisto Sandoval 

Knights of Columbus 
RCIA Graduation was a great success 

having blessed over ninety 

parishioners with the dinner 

celebration. 
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A Letter From 

 Your Grand Knight 

The season of our risen Lord. We 

have been blessed. The work we 

do is not only a blessing to us but 

to the people in need of God’s 

grace. Charity is one of the most 

important requirements of God. 

So, remember as you look upon 

those in need with a smile, Jesus 

and Our Father look upon you with 

the love smile too!   Needed      

FOUR Committee Chairmen!!                           

Widows luncheon-May, Knights 

Picnic-May, Altar servers -June, 

Journey of Hope-June. Blessings 

GK 

At the Missions Seminar, a 

little love from Father 

Barnabas.  Knights supplied 

snacks one night of the 

seminar. 

The Good Friday soup was received 

very well with over 60 parishioners 

enjoying our cod fish vegetable soup. 

Please pray for these Knights  

And their families. 

Mike Graffeo surgery 

Paul Foss surgery 
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Title  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 3 4                            5 6 7 

Bingo   Bingo    

8 9 10 11 12 13 14 

Coffee n Donuts 

Bingo 4-8 pm 

 

 Council Meeting 

6pm-KOC Hall 

Bingo 1-4 pm Knights Soup 

Kitchen 

3:30pm Church 

  

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 

Blue Shirt Sunday 

Bingo 4-8 pm 

 Assembly meeting 

6 pm KOC Hall 

 

Bingo 1-4pm  

 

Knights Soup 

Kitchen 

3:30pm Church 

 

 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 

Coffee n Donuts 

Bingo 4-8 pm 

  Bingo 1-4 pm Knights Soup 

Kitchen 

3:30pm Church 

  

29 30                                    

 

Bingo 4-8 pm 

      

 

 

 

WORTHY GRAND KNIGHT * WILLIAM LUNDY  

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT * JOE LAGANA 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY * THILAK FERNANDO 

TREASURER * WALLY MOORE 

(928) 855-2685 

 


